	

	New Jersey’s Catholic Bishops ask faithful to urge Congress to retain charitable deductions

	New Jersey’s Catholic bishops are asking the faithful to signal their Congress members that ending tax deductions for charitable giving would hurt the most vulnerable members of society.
The request comes as Congress is considering proposals which will, if passed into law, eliminate, reduce or cap tax deductions for charitable donations.
In a prepared release from the New Jersey Catholic Conference, the bishops noted that tax deduction for charitable contributions has been permitted for almost 100 years under the federal income tax code. “This tax policy has successfully encouraged charitable giving, especially during times of economic recovery and when charitable resources are under great stress,” the release read.
Any negative action against charitable giving tax donations, the release continued, would significantly “hurt the ability of Catholic Charities and other non-profit organizations” to deliver services to those in need. 
The NJCC has made it easy to contact members of Congress about this important matter with its automated alert system at www.capwiz.com/njcathconf/home/ and further asks those responding to consider joining its Action E-list in order to keep informed of updates on this and other important issues.




